
  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: 2021 Summer ELAs 

 

Extended Learning Activities (ELAs) play an important role in enhancing your child’s engagement in learning whilst 

broadening their horizons and developing interests. Through ELAs, students can foster active participation, encounter and 

grow through challenges, develop friendships to enhance social circles and build a sense of belonging to the school. 

 

This year Summer ELAs will run from the 19th July to 20th August, 2021. There are 40 ELAs for your child to choose from. 

Details are given in the table on Page 3-12. Each student is welcome to join a maximum of 3 summer ELAs out of the 3 

categories: Sports, Music and Technology. 

 

Enrolment Details 

Important Dates 

Enrolment Period:    11th June - 23rd June, 2021 

Confirmation of Participation Lists:  2nd July, 2021 (Lists will be released on HKUGA College website) 

Summer ELA Commencement Date: 19th July, 2021 

Summer ELA End Date:   20th August, 2021 

 

Enrolment Method 

1. Print, Complete the hard copy of the reply slip below. 

2. Issue a cheque payable to “HKUGA College” for EACH ELA.**  

(If you are enrolling in 2 ELAs, please issue 2 cheques.) 

3. Return the reply slip and the cheque(s) to the collection box outside the HKUGAC General Office in person or by 

post by Wednesday, 23rd June, 2021. (Attention to Ms Maggie Leung) 

 

**Note: In case of the enrolment number of a summer ELA being less than the minimum requirement, the respective ELA will be 

cancelled and not be offered. The cheque will be returned to you by post by 1st of August, 2021. 

 

Reply Slip (2021 Summer ELAs) 
Participant Information 

Name HKUGAC – Class (No.) HKUGAPS – Class (No.) Non-HKUGAPS - Application No. 

    

 

Contact Details 

Contact Person:  __________________________________________ Contact Number: _______________________ 

Address#: ________________________________________________________________________________________

              

Enrolment Details 

Code Activity 
Class 

(For Athletics Team ONLY) 

Fee  

(HK$) 

Cheque 

Number 

  A / B / C / D   (select 2)   

  A / B / C / D   (select 2)   

  A / B / C / D   (select 2)   

 

Signature: ______________________ Parent’s Name: __________________________     Date: __________________ 

 

# For cheque(s) returning purpose 

 



Dress Code 

For current College students, you are required to wear your HKUGAC PE or casual uniform when attending the ELAs.  

For new S1 students, please wear appropriate sportswear for Sports ELAs and casual wear when attending others. You 

are expected to present your identification such as your Primary School Student Card/ Handbook or HKID at the gate. 

 

Guiding Principles for Health and Safety Measurements for Summer ELAs  

The school will observe the health and safety regulations stipulated by the Education Bureau and adhere to the school’s 

internal Health and Safety Guidelines for Activities. The summary is as follows. 

1. Students, coaches and teachers are to wear masks at all time on school premises.  

2. For Sports ELAs on school premises, low-intensity physical activities will be arranged for students. 

3. If physical activities are to be conducted outside school sports premises, during moderate- or vigorous-intensity 

physical activities without body contact, students are allowed to not wear masks as wearing masks may cause 

difficulty in breathing and increases the chance of a lack of oxygen and dizziness. In such condition, students are 

requested to keep social distancing for at least 1.5 metres. 

4. Students are requested to wear masks when taking part in all physical activities with body contact. 

5. For Music learning activities, when playing wind instruments, partitions will be placed to separate students and a 

proper physical distance of 1.5 metres between students will be ensured. 

 

Should you have any enquiries about the program, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Freddie Sum, Ms. Karen Cho or 

Ms. Maggie Leung at 2870 8803 or via email (maggie.leung@hkugac.edu.hk) 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Chen Hing Corina (Ms) 

Principal 
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